
 

 
 
Mark Kemp 
Project Manager 
Norfolk County Council 
By email 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010043 

Date: 22 October 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Kemp 
 
Planning Act 2008 – Section 46 and The Infrastructure Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – Regulation 8 
 
Proposed application by Norfolk County Council for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing  
 
Acknowledgement of receipt of information concerning proposed application  
 
Thank you for your letter of 17 October 2018 and the following documentation: 
 

• Section 46 updated notification letter; and 
• 21 figures omitted from Volume II of the Preliminary Environmental 

Information Report provided to the Planning Inspectorate under the letter 
dated 5 September 2018. 

 
I acknowledge that you have notified the Inspectorate of the proposed application for 
an order granting development consent for the purposes of section 46 of the PA2008, 
and have taken remedial action to update the information for consultation under 
section 42.   
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susannah Guest 
 
Susannah Guest 
Infrastructure Planning Lead 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
GYTRC@pins.gsi.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk                                                     
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